
ASIL  Private  International  Law
Prize
The  Private  International  Law  Interest  Group  of  the  American  Society  of
International Law invites submissions for this year’s ASIL Private International
Law prize. The prize is given for the best text on private international law written
by a young scholar. Essays, articles, and books are welcome, and can address any
topic of private international law, can be of any length, and may be published or
unpublished, but not published prior to 2015. Submitted essays should be in the
English language. Competitors may be citizens of any nation but must be 35 years
old or younger on December 31, 2014. They need not be members of ASIL. This
year, the prize will consist of a $400 stipend to participate in the 2016 ASIL
Annual  Conference,  and  one  year’s  membership  to  ASIL.  The  prize  will  be
awarded  by  the  Private  International  Law  Interest  Group  based  upon  the
recommendation of a Prize Committee. Decisions of the Prize Committee on the
winning essay and on any conditions relating to this prize are final. Submissions
to the Prize Committee must be received by June 1, 2016. Entries should be
submitted by email in Word or pdf format. They should contain two different
documents: a) the essay itself, without any identifying information other than the
title; and b) a second document containing the title of the entry and the author’s
name, affiliation, and contact details.  Submissions and any queries should be
addressed by email to Private International Law Interest Group Co-Chair Cristian
Gimenez  Corte  (cristiangimenezcorte@gmail.com).  All  submissions  will  be
acknowledged  by  e-mail.
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